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P.O. Box 2016, Station B, Prince George, B.C. V2N 2J6
Meeting Minutes — June 11, 2013.

In Attendance:
e Ron Alton — Vice Chair
e Chris David
e Phil Smith — Training Officer, via phone
e Andrew Potter

e Tim Nowe

Agenda Items

No comments regarding last meeting or minutes. Minutes accepted by all members present. Multiple
members have heard good feedback from NICC attendees. Ron hasn’t heard any negative comment, which
indicates some level of success.

General discussion on “What can we do to give back and/or have more of a year round presence?”.
Main ideas:
» Get involved with schools
0 At the high school level there are opportunities with career week

0 Atthe college level — Potential for developing a internship program (in partnership with
licensees and/or consultants)

» Training seminars in partnership with the ABCFP
» Certification Exam preparation course — 2 Day seminar for ATE and ATC

Tim left us with a couple question to think of before our next meeting. 1) How can we improve our
support/communication with the members? 2) What can we do to promote cruising? (Tim to put in Email)

Meeting adjourned 5:30pm



